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September 4, 2020 

 
Kimberly Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N. E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Re: Pejepscot Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 4784) 

Proof of Publication – Notice of Final License Application. 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
On August 31, 2020, Topsham Hydro Partners Limited Partnership L.P. (Topsham Hydro) filed a Final 
License Application (FLA) for the Pejepscot Hydroelectric Project, a conventional hydropower project 
located on the Androscoggin River in Cumberland, Sagadahoc, and Androscoggin counties, ME. 
 
Pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 4.32(b)(6) of the Commission’s regulations, Topsham Hydro published notice of 
the filing of the FLA in the Brunswick Times Record, a newspaper serving each county, on September 1st  
and 4th, 2020.  Proof of publication of the public notice is attached for the Commission’s records. 

If there are any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact me by phone at 207-577-4536 
or by email at Luke.Anderson@brookfieldrenewable.com.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Luke Anderson 
Licensing Manager 
Brookfield Renewable 
 
 
Encl.  
  

http://www.brookfieldrenewable.com/
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